
 
 

Notice to the Public 
Vegetation Management Program 

 
Emera Newfoundland and Labrador (ENL) advises the public 
that it will be conducting a Vegetation Management Program 
along sections of its transmission line rights-of-way between 
June 21st, 2022, and August 31st, 2022 in the following 
locations:  
 

• ENL HVDC Transmission Line between Bottom Brook 
Converter Station and Cape Ray transition site 
 

ENL’s Vegetation Management Program uses a combination 
of herbicide application and tree cutting to achieve the 
required level of vegetation control while protecting 
environmentally sensitive areas. The following herbicides 
could be used during this program:  

• ClearView Herbicide (PCP# 29752) 
• Garlon XRT (PCP# 28945) 
• Gateway Adjuvant (PCP# 31470) 
• Hasten NT Ultra Spray Adjuvant (PCP# 31760) 

In accordance with ENL’s Environmental Commitments, all 
vegetation management work will respect buffer zones that 
have been established for all water courses. This includes 
lakes, ponds, rivers, wells, and other small waterways. 

ENL’s Vegetation Management Program has been submitted 
for review and approval by the Provincial Department of 
Municipal Affairs and Environment, which can be 
contacted at 1-709-729-2556.  

If further information is required, please contact Emera 
Newfoundland and Labrador at 1-855-722-3373 or by email 
at info_MaritimeLink@emera.com.  

ENL invites any residents in the vicinity of the areas identified 
above to contact the Company to advise of any wells in the 
area. 

 


